Charlie Bing, Pastor 817 - 447 - 8041

August 16, 1991

Dear Dr. Ryrie,

I do not want to be presumptuous in sending you a copy of my dissertation, but I thought you might be interested. Please accept it as my gift to you in appreciation for your time, input, and influence on the project.

I am working on a book that will be based largely on the dissertation. If you have the time to read it critically and make notes, I would treasure a time of interaction with you in the future.

How is your leg? I heard about the last operation on it through Art Farstad, which prompted me to pray for you. God's best to you always.

Until all hear,

Charlie Bing